
Dear Parent/Guardian,

This term we have decided to participate in a ‘Greetings Card Art Project’ run by Little Paintbox.  The project aims to encourage a pupil’s creativity and design skills whilst also raising funds for our school.

During the project your child will create his/her own design for a Christmas Card that will then be professionally printed by Little Paintbox to produce a high quality card that is both unique and useful and offers a very personal form of greetings card to send to family and friends. 

Each child will receive a free proof card of their individual artwork, and there is no obligation to purchase cards unless you choose to do so after you have seen the proof.

There is an option to include a photograph of your child on the reverse of the card, which adds to the unique quality of the cards. If you would like to include this option please fill out the slip below and return to us by ________________. Alternatively if you choose not to include your child’s photograph we can repeat the artwork in its place.

If we have not received your slip by the above date the card will be produced without the photograph on the reverse. 

Yours sincerely,


I agree for you to photograph my child and to include my child’s photograph on the reverse of the greetings card.

Name of Child _______________________________ Class ______________________

Signature of Parent/Guardian _______________________________ Date __________

